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File No. 1-10/2023-Tx/TEC Dated: 03.03.2023

Subject: Joint Sub-DCC and Manufacturer’s forum meeting for
formulation of Standards for GRs of Optical Fibre Cable - regarding

The joint Sub-DCC and Manufacturers Forum meeting is proposed to be
held on 17.03.2023 at 11 AM to discuss the following draft Standards:

(i)  Metal free Optical Fibre Cable with Double HDPE Sheath for underground
duct application(Type-I & Type-II)(Standard No. TEC 85240:2023)

(i) Metal free Ribbon Optical Fibre Cable with Double HDPE Sheath for
underground duct application(Type-1 & Type-II) (Standard No. TEC
85241:2023)

2. The Sub-DCC and MF draft Standards are being sent to you by e-mail. You
are requested to send your comments, if any, latest by 12.03.2023 so that the
same can be compiled for discussion during the meeting. The comments may
please be sent through e-mail to ddgt.tec@gov.in, dirt2-tec-dot@qgov.in, adet-
tx-tec-dot@gov.in.

3. Kindly make it convenient to attend the aforesaid meeting. Your valuable

contributions and inputs shall be of immense help in formulating the above
mentioned Standards.
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To

All the members of Sub-DCC and Manufacturer’s Forum



